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7 May 2008

To Whom It May Concern

The Randwick Campus Social Club has pleasure in writing this letter of recommendation for
Spit Roast King.

We have booked the services of this company on a regular basis since 2003 to provide our
members with lunch every couple of months or so as well as our annual “Christmas in July”
function.

We have always been very happy with the presentation and quality of food provided. The
service is always friendly and obliging.

Randwick Campus Social Club has no hesitation in recommending Spit Roast King for your
catering needs.

Yours sincerely,

Ross Wheeler,
President




